






 
Committee Report: 

Academic Affairs – Report on Excellence in Research Award – Renee James 
reported on committee’s progress.  After some discussion, it was 
recommended that there be five separate committees for the Faculty 
Excellence Awards – the fifth would be for the Piper Teaching Award that had 
a different due date than the Teaching Excellence Award. 
 
It was suggested that committees should get the reporting deadlines from 
the Provost’s office and then work backwards on committee review deadlines.  
There was some discussion as to how instructive the guidelines on the 
Faculty Excellence Awards should be.  Also, it was discussed whether or not 
nominees should be allowed to nominate themselves or rely on peer 
nomination. 

 
Committee on Committees – Report on Excellence in Service Award – Gerald 
Kohers distributed a draft which will be discussed at next meeting. 
 
The general discussion of the awards continued.  Should there be uniformity?  
For example, the teaching award does not require applicants to be at SHSU 
for five years.  It was agreed that proposed policies will be e-



Adjournment: 5:00 PM 
 
Next meeting will be Sept. 29th at 3:30 in LSC 3:30. Guest speaker will be Kris Kaskel-Ruiz, 
Assoc. Vice President of Marketing & Communication, SHSU. Faculty Affairs and University 
Affairs Reporting.   
 
Minutes submitted by Tracy Steele ± Senate Chair-elect 


